
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org
Riley, SandraRileySC@scdot.org

Date: 8/3/2016 9:57:05 AM
Subject: SCDOT Advisory

Note: repair project extended to Aug. 12 (originally scheduled for Aug. 8 completion)

Portion of St. Paul Church Road in Sumter County to close July 25-Aug. 12

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) advises motorists that all lanes of St. Paul Church Road (S43-40) between McCray's 
Mill Road (S43-33) and Cain Mill Road will be closed to thru traffic on Monday, July 25, at 8:30 a.m. through Aug. 12 at 5 p.m. at mile points 
5.71 to 6.85 for excavation and slope repair, shoulder and ditching work, and paving at the bridge over Boyle's Pond.

A detour is in place for motorists to follow. All truck traffic is advised to use the detour along Pinewood Road (SC-120) from St. Paul Church Road 
(S43-40) to McCray's Mill Road (S43-33) at mile points 8.18 to 13.25.
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